
June 30, 2014
SENT VIA UTC WEB PORTAL
Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities, Report concerning its progress in meeting its conservation target during the preceding biennium, 
Docket UE-111882

Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities, Prudence of natural gas demand side management program expenditures during the prior two years, Docket UG-141215

Dear Mr. King:
Enclosed please find an original copy of the Comments of Public Counsel for filing in the above-entitled dockets.  

 

Sincerely,

Mary Kimball
Senior Regulatory Analyst
Public Counsel Section 

(206) 389-2529
MK:cjb
cc: Linda Gervais, Avista (E-mail)
      Bradley Cebulko, UTC Staff (E-mail)

Enclosure
